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Save Jealott’s Hill Newsletter 
19th January 2020 

Countdown to Friday: Question:   
Do you think it is a good idea for OUR Council to lift the Green Belt status on 600 acres of farm land in 

the Green Belt to allow a company to financially benefit from the land's increased value when the 

Council has no guarantee that the company won’t just sell the land for development, pocket the 

money and leave the area? 

If this worries you then you need to be at the CPRE meeting at Woodhurst on Friday 24th at 19:30. 

Post Code is RG42 6BR 

Admission is FREE but you should register in advance. To register 

email cpreberkshire@btopenworld.com or 'phone 01189 306 756 

If you want to stop the ruthless destruction of the natural habitat of Jealott's Hill then you need to come 

out on Friday 24th and make your feelings known. 

No ifs, no buts, lets get this outrage stopped! 

patrick@savejealottshill.com 
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